
 

 

Ossineke Township Planning Commission Meeting 

October 2, 2019 

Present: 
 Denise Schultz 
 Kevin Grulke 
 Ewald Sommerfield 
 Lora Cramer 
 Tim Wade 
 
Citizens in attendance: Randy Fairbanks & Steve Schnell 
 Meeting was called to order at 6:30PM. 
 
The minutes from the last meeting were read.  Cramer made a motion to approve 
the minutes, Grulke seconded.  Minutes accepted. 
 
Steve Schnell from NEMCOG was present to discuss the update to the Master 
plan.  We discussed the Goals and Objective in the Master plan.  Steve also 
explained the RRC program and he will forward more information.   Steve will 
send a future land use map for us to review.  There will be a joint meeting with 
other townships scheduled at a later date. 
 
Schultz will contact Denise Cline at NEMCOG regarding the tiny house ordinance. 
 
Motion was made by Cramer at 7:45PM to adjourn the meeting, seconded by 
Wade.  Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Denise Schultz 


